
 
 
 
 
 

Neshaminy School District 
Student Learning Opportunities Phase 2 

 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

 

Dear Neshaminy Elementary Families,  

 

The Coronavirus Pandemic continues to impact all of us.   While we continue to focus on the 

continuation of K-12 education, we are aware that this may not be the most important goal many of our 

families are currently facing.  As we share Phase 2 of the Learning Plan, please know we will assist 

you throughout the process. 

   

Last week, we released the Elementary Learning Opportunities on the District Website 

www.neshaminy.org/eslearning).  The learning opportunities released continue to provide a daily 

structure for students to participate in activities in each of the core content areas.  Please encourage 

your child to complete an activity in each of the content areas provided. 

 

In addition, we provided a list of online resources to supplement the daily Learning Opportunities 

provided within the daily structure.  The online resources are familiar to your child and are easily 

accessible via Clever.     

  

Today, we released Phase 2, which includes the following opportunities and resources:  

 Social Emotional Learning Opportunities and Resources (K-4)  

 Virtual Field Trips 

 Additional Online Resources in all content areas and specials 

 College and Career Learning Opportunities (Grades 3 and 4)  
*These resources can be found on the Social Studies LO link 

 

As developments continue to unfold, we are preparing for Phase 3 in the Learning Plan for our 

students. We will provide additional information on the next phase as it is finalized and approved.  We 

know you have many questions, and we hope to be able to answer all of them overtime.  We have 

received direction from the Commonwealth and continue to follow and adjust based on the daily 

updates we receive.  We ask that you are patient during this time of uncertainty, and know that our 

overall goal is to help our students successfully reach the end of the school year while remaining 

healthy. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Michelle Burkholder 

Director of Elementary Education 

http://www.neshaminy.org/eslearning

